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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
TO:  ELPS Board of Education, Dori Leyko, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Informational Item – MASB Board of Directors Election 
 
DATE:  January 27, 2025 
 

The attached MASB Board of Directors booklet contains details for the upcoming election. 
This matter will be on the agenda for action at the regular meeting on February 10. 

Please review the booklet prior to the meeting to familiarize yourselves with the candidates 
and any related information. Your input and decision are essential in ensuring our district's 
voice is well-represented. 

This year, eight seats are up for election (three-year terms unless otherwise noted). Five 
candidates are unopposed (Regions 1, 3 and 4 and Groups V and VI). Thus, ballots will only 
be distributed for Regions 6, 7, and 8. 
 


